
To whom this may concern,  

 

I am writing today to urge you all, to vote YES on Sub SB57. Hemp/CBD should absolutely be 

decriminalized, as already done on a Federal Level - due to the December 2018 Farm Bill.  

 

As you should know, Hemp/CBD is hugely different than Marijuana, as it creates no high or 

psychoactive effects.  

 

By licensing cultivation for Ohioans, we can also create more jobs and generate more money in 

our state's economy. I look forward to seeing how this vote goes.  

 

Thank you so much for your time.  

 

Kelly Burton  

 


